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Chair,

Portugal warmly welcomes the delegation of Chile and thanks it for the presentation of its national report.

We commend Chile for the progress in the protection of the rights of LGBTI persons, including the recognition of same-sex marriage. We also welcome the national consultation process held in the context of the UPR.

Portugal recommends that Chile:

· Implements Act No. 21.331 of 2021 and strengthens the development of community-based and people centred mental health services and ensures the recognition of the right to legal capacity of persons with disabilities;

· Adopts expeditious, clear and accessible regularization mechanisms for all migrants and refugees and a migration policy that guarantees their rights, in particular access to decent work, health, housing and education.

Portugal wishes Chile a successful review. 

Thank you.
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